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ORACLE WITHDRAWS FROM NEGOTIATIONS WITH METHANOGENESIS CORPORATION,  
MOVES TO ACQUIRE URANIUM ASSETS IN AFRICA 

 
 
Vancouver, British Columbia – June 27, 2024. Oracle Energy Corp. (NEX: OEC.H, OTC Pink: OECPF) 
(“Oracle” or the “Company”) announces that it has decided not to proceed with the acquisition of 
Methanogenesis Corporation. The potential transaction was outlined in its August 1, 2023 news release. The 
Board of Directors of the Company advises that this decision is a result of market conditions. 
 
Oracle is pleased to announce that it is actively negotiating on acquiring certain uranium assets in Western 
Africa. The Company is targeting assets situated in highly established uranium mining jurisdictions. The 
Company will provide updates in due course. 
 
 
ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS. 

 
Loren Currie, Director 

 
About Oracle Energy Corp. 

 
Oracle Energy Corp. is classified as an oil and gas development company on the NEX Board of the TSX 
Venture Exchange. 

 
For further information, please contact: 

 
Loren Currie 
Director 
Phone: 604-558-0976 

 
Neither TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of 
the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. Forward-
looking statements in this release are made pursuant to the ‘safe harbour’ provisions of the Private Securities 
Litigation Reform act of 1995. Investors are cautioned that such forward-looking statements involve risks and 
uncertainties. 
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